
BRAILLE MINISTRY
Reporting Period--March 2025

Greetings in the wonderful name of our Lord Jesus Christ.

Translation of the Summer literature into Braille continues. We’re working diligently to catch 
up after illness in February slowed progress.

We learned that one of our literature recipients from Kentucky passed away. While it’s sad 
she’s no longer with us, we rejoice in knowing she has been promoted  to her heavenly home. 
We’re praying for her family in their time of loss.

The spare Orbit Reader 20 Plus devices we still have on hand proved to be useful this month. 
We were able to provide a reader in Florida with a working unit when hers became inoperative. 
She expressed gratitude for the opportunity to get another device for reading the Sunday 
school lessons. The unit she is returning will need repairs.

While it is still our goal for this ministry to break free from providing technical support for 
these electronic Braille reading devices, it is gratifying to be a blessing to one of our literature 
recipients.

Your prayers and support are greatly appreciated and vital to the success of this ministry as we 
move forward.

Respectfully submitted, 

John Smith
Desktop Braille Publishing 
Northwood Baptist Church
P.O. Box 8096
Columbia, MO 65205
Phone: (573) 268-6719



Financial Report for March 2025

Income:

$2,181.00 Brought forward from February
   $50.00 Northwood BC, Columbia, MO
   $50.00 Calvary MBC, Sheridan, AR
  $100.00 First MBC, Antioch, CA
  $163.00 First MBC, Fresno, CA
   $55.00 Lone Oak BC, Plant City, FL
____________________
$2,599.00 Total Income

Expenses:

  $200.00 Ministry support for John Smith
   $50.00 for bookkeeping services
   $50.00 Monthly service charge for internet access
   $17.00 Monthly service charge for cell phone
   $46.00 Two way shipping to replace an Orbit Reader for literature recipient
$1,000.00 Transferred to the reserve fund from the working fund
____________________
$1,363.00 total expenses

Funds on hand: $1,236.00 
Reserve Equipment fund: $13,808.00


